## 香港 醫生執照考試委員會來信

THE LICENTIATE COMMITTEE

OH'

THE MEDICAL COUNCIL

OF HONG KONG . .

Ref. LC/9/1

Bonaventure House, 91, Leighton Road, ord Floor, HONG KONG.

13th April, 1976.

Dear Sir,

I refer to your letter dated 31st march, 1976 and have to inform you that the licensing procedures for unregistrable doctors have not been finelised. However, your request has been placed on record.

Yours faithfully,

(W.J.K. Booth ) Secretary

Mr. Simon Ko,
Editor-in-chief,
The Editorial Board,
Overseas Student Journal of
Taipei Medical College,
P.O. Box 26-233,
Taipei,
Taiwan.